<<Date>>

<<Name>>

<<Name2>>

<<Address>>

<<City, state, zip>>
Dear «Salute»,

These past months have certainly been a challenging time for us all as we have dealt with a series of unprecedented events in living memory – the shutting down of public life for almost three months, the suspension of the public celebration of the Sacraments, and dealing with a global pandemic. It is my sincere desire that this letter finds you and your loved ones safe and healthy.  With the Fall upon us and the season of Advent just around the corner, perhaps now more than ever, we look forward to the hope and renewal that accompanies the celebration of the birth of our Lord.

Of course, as the global pandemic continues, the need for prayer, worship, and the Eucharist remain a fundamental yearning for us all. And while our attendance at Mass is not what it was back before this all started, and the dispensation from the obligation to attend Mass remains in place for the time being, we are seeing the number of people back in the pews week by week.  For those who have returned, <<Name of Parish>> looks a little different: with masks, social distancing, and the like, which have been implemented to keep everyone safe. 
But it has been wonderful being able to see so many of you in person once again!! 
I recognize that some of you are still not ready to return. That is okay, and why the Bishops have dispensed Catholics from the obligation to attend Mass. Even so, you are still a part of the parish community and are missed, loved, and remain in our prayers. Please continue to join us virtually through our live-streamed Mass, <<fill in where appropriate>>. Also, be sure to sign up to receive our regular e-newsletter, and if I can be of help, do not hesitate to reach out to me << pastor's telephone # and e-mail>>.  As 2020 draws to a conclusion, I would also like to provide you with a report on where our parish stands financially. I know that this has been, and will continue to be, a challenging time for many, and <<Name of Parish>>  is no exception. However, thanks to the ongoing offertory support and online giving of so many generous people, our parish remains strong. And yet, we have many challenges ahead, including maintaining the financial vibrancy of this wonderful parish!
I turn to you with a special request to help us proactively sustain our critical ministries!!  <<Name of Parish>> can only continue to baptize, catechize and preach the good word through the generosity of parishioners like you…and YOU CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE!  Both the spiritual and financial support you provide are essential to facilitating the mission of the Church. So, what I am asking you to do is PLEASE consider helping us to make up the offertory deficit over the last several months. I realize that this is a difficult time for all of us, so I only ask you to give as you can. Anything you can offer would be greatly appreciated.  

Included with this letter are two envelopes – one for November and one for December. Would you prayerfully consider making a donation to the parish, over and above your regular offertory gift, for the first quarter of this new fiscal year? The envelopes can be mailed in or dropped off at the parish. You can also make this contribution online through the parish website <<parish web address>>.
If you have continued your offertory support through this crisis: thank you so very much. If you are unable to give due to financial hardship: we are with you and may be able to assist you. Please let us know. I thank you from the bottom of my heart for all that you have done and continue to do for <<Name of Parish>>. As we continue to navigate these challenging times, please know that I pray daily for you and your loved ones' health and protection. 


Sincerely yours in Christ, 


«Name», Pastor




«Parish Name»



«Address»



«City, State  Zip»
